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VOTE SHEET
DECEMBER 17, 2002

RE: Docket No. 020071-WS - Application for rate increase in Marion,
Orange, Pasco, Pinellas, and Seminole Counties by Utilities, Inc. of
Florida.
ISSUE 1: Should the utility's proposed water and wastewater rates be
suspended?
RECOMMENDATION : Yes. UIF's proposed water and wastewater rates should be

suspended. The docket should remain open pending the Commission’s final
action on the utility’s requested rate increase.
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